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Lindenwood University

 
 

Lindenwood University - Campus News 

 
Go Red for Women Night Slated for Feb. 14 
01/11/2011

Lindenwood University will host its second annual Go Red for Women night during the women’s and 
men’s basketball games against Avila University at 5:30 and 7:30 p.m. on Monday, Feb. 14, at the 
Hyland Performance Arena. The games are co-sponsored by the American Heart Association and are 
part of the campaign to raise awareness about heart disease in women. 
 
“The games are the culmination of a full week of events, including a special luncheon and a dorm 
decorating challenge, that will take place at Lindenwood to raise awareness about the dangers of heart 
disease,” said Athletic Development Director Jane Baum. “It’s the leading cause of death in the United 
States, so it’s important that we do our part to help keep the issue in the forefront of people’s minds.”  
 
Tickets to both Go Red for Women games cost $5 for adults, $2 for students, and admission is free for 
children under age five. All proceeds from ticket sales will be donated to the American Heart 
Association.  
 
For more information, please contact Baum at 636-949-4427 or jbaum@lindenwood.edu. 
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